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• Assessment’s held its meeting on February 21st, 2025.  
• Mindy Wilmot, our previous administrative Co-chair has stepped down.  Currently, Sandi 

Owens has stepped up into the role for the remainder of the academic year.  
• Members are now trained in Assessment’s role in 3-year program review and are 

considering our protocols.  We plan on proceeding with our assessments in March to 
achieve our April deadlines.    

• Members continue to be assigned courses to review weekly as we go through the Spring 
curriculum workflows.  

 


